
June 2022 

Dear Third Grade Student in Mrs. Foreman’s Class, 

Welcome! I am excited to start next school year with you. Your 3rd grade year officially 

starts on Monday, August 29th, 2022.  Our classroom number is 147. You are going to love 

third grade! There is so much fun to experience together. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. I am a proud graduate of Penn State 

University; like many, I bleed blue and white! This summer I plan to spend most of my 

time playing with my two sons, Louie (5½) and Bernie (3). When I have some free time, I 

plan to read often, play with my adorable English Bulldog (Frannie), visit friends across 

the country, and relax at the shore. I love visiting my sister who lives and works in 

Philadelphia as a nurse. My husband and I are big soccer fans as well. Go Tottenham! 

But my favorite sport is lacrosse. We’ll also be jamming out to some great tunes; I love 

all music! 

 

The grade level Supply List posted on the class website has the essential 

supplies needed for the school year.                              

 

Family Wall! 

On the first day of school, please bring in any size pictures of you, your family or 

friends. We will be making a collage with the pictures.  You should have a total 

of 5-10 brought in a plastic bag on the first day of school.  

 

Important Dates 

• Open House is Thursday, August 25th from 2:30-3:30 pm. Please feel free to 

tour the building and your new classroom, room 147. 

• First Day of School is Monday, August 29th. Come refreshed and ready to 

have a phenomenal third grade year at Bridge Valley! Be sure to bring a 

yummy snack and your favorite book. 

• Back to School Night is set for Tuesday, September 6th at 6:45. I look forward to 

meeting the third-grade families and sharing about the exciting curriculum 

and events to come this year! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Amanda Foreman 


